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MESSAGE 

 

 
Congratulations, dear graduates of DepEd Aklan Class 

of 2021! 

 

You have proven your worth as individuals imbued with a deep sense of commitment, 

perseverance and dedication to pursue your education in this trying time.  This is 

the Spirit of a CHAMPION AKLANON CHILD! 

 

As you are now ready for the next level of education, you will be facing obstacles and 

problems more strange and more complex than anything else you could ever imagine 

in your education and life journey.  These challenges tend to hinder your way in the 

realization of your goals.  As your education leader, I firmly believed that somehow 

your school have molded you to be the kind of persons what you are right now.  

Equipped with lifelong skills, knowledge and right attitude, you are ready now to face 

life’s adversities with dignity, integrity and pride. 

 

Lastly my dear graduates, in every challenging situation you may encounter in your 

lives in the future, always have a focused direction, manage to come out stronger, 

braver and wiser, and most importantly, have a steady gaze towards the essence of 

your dreams. 

 

Good luck and God speed!  
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